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From:

Sent: 12 February 2020 15:47

To:

Subject: FW: Oxadixyl Dispensation extension letter December 2019 unsigned final for issue 

modified 20201008

 

On 14 Jan 2020, at 13:57, Susan Turnbull  wrote: 

, 

 

Many thanks. The letter and its request appear well reasoned. I am happy for you to go ahead and 

make the appropriate recommendation to the Minister. 

 

 

 

Very best wishes, 

 

Susan 

 

 

From:   

Sent: 14 January 2020 11:59 

To: Susan Turnbull <  

Cc:  

Subject: FW: Oxadixyl Dispensation extension letter December 2019 unsigned final for issue 

modified 20201008 

 

Susan 

Attached please find a letter from Jersey Water which is self-explanatory. 

 

I have looked at the limits requested which represent a reduction in the previous dispensation, and 

agree with the suggestions they make about cumulative values. 

My recommendation would be that the Minister of Health supports the application. 

 

I am happy to discuss this and present to the Minister in your absence if appropriate. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 




